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April 30, 2019

BY OVERNIGHT AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S . Fruit Street, Suite I 0
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DG 18-094: Petition for Authority to Operate as a Public Utility
in the Town of Epping

Dear Director Howland:

On February 8, 2019, the Department issued Order No. 26,220 in the above-
referenced Docket, approving the petition ofNorthern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or the
“Company”) to expand its franchise authority in the Town of Epping, New Hampshire. In
compliance with Order No. 26,220 the Company encloses an original and two (2) copies
of the updated tariff pages that list the towns served by Northern. One of these tariff
pages, First Revised Page 96, was inadvertently not updated dated to reflect the
Commission’s prior approval ofthe Atkinson and Kingston service territories per Order
No. 26,178 in Docket No. DG 1 8-103. As a result, this tariffpage references both Order
Nos. 26,178 and 26,220 for its authorization.

Please feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns
regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Patrick H. Taylor

Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

cc: Service List (electronic service)




